
DESCRIPTION
Payroll withholdings for Washington State’s new Paid Family 
and Medical Leave benefits began on January 1, 2019, and 
payments and reporting to Washington State begin on April 
1, 2019. On January 1, 2020, many employees in Washington 
State will be eligible for paid leave benefits under the state’s 
Paid Family and Medical Leave Act. Join this webinar for 
an update on what employers need to know and which 
administrative rules have been finalized, including the 
following: 

•	 Covered employers
•	 Eligible employees
•	 Temporary employees
•	 Family leave and medical leave defined
•	 Qualifying reasons for leave
•	 2019 payroll deduction obligations
•	 Reporting obligations 
•	 Collective bargaining agreements
•	 Voluntary plans

SPEAKERS 
Adam T. Pankratz (Seattle)
Lisa Kaplan, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, February 28, 2019

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
$49.00 (Ogletree Deakins client discount)

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
CLE availability, please contact us at cle@ogletree.com. If you need financial aid to attend this webinar, 
please click here. This program qualifies for both experienced and newly admitted attorneys.

WASHINGTON STATE PAID FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEAVE: 
EMPLOYER OBLIGATIONS IN 2019 AND BEYOND 

https://tinyurl.com/clefinancialaid

